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Due to the COVID-19 outbreak and the restrictions by the Government on gatherings of 
people, this meeting will be conducted remotely using the Zoom video conferencing 
system. There will be no access to this meeting at the Council offices, but you can view the 
meeting on YouTube, apart from any items marked confidential.    
 
This meeting can be viewed via YouTube:  https://youtu.be/VGH95yl1iqE 
 

1   To receive apologies for absence.  
 

2   Previous Minutes (Pages 3 - 4) 
 
To confirm the minutes of the meeting held 3 December 2020.   
 

3   To report additional items for consideration which the Chairman deems urgent by 
virtue of the special circumstances to be now specified.  
 

4   Members to declare any personal and prejudicial interests under the Local Code of 
Conduct in respect of any item to be discussed at the meeting.  
 

5   Review of Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Licensing Policy 2021-2026 (Pages 5 - 
134) 
 
To consider responses received during the formal consultation with the trade, the 
public and other interested parties on the Hackney Carriage and Private Hire draft 

https://youtu.be/VGH95yl1iqE


Licensing Policy and for Members to approve a draft Hackney Carriage and Private 
Hire Licensing Policy for the period of 2021 - 2026 and submit their 
recommendations to Council. 
 

6   Items which the Chairman has under item 3 deemed urgent.  
 

Tuesday, 2 February 2021 
 
Members:  Councillor M Humphrey (Chairman), Councillor R Skoulding (Vice-Chairman), Councillor 

D Connor, Councillor Miss S Hoy, Councillor A Lynn, Councillor A Maul, Councillor 
Mrs K Mayor, Councillor N Meekins, Councillor W Rackley, Councillor M Tanfield, Councillor 
D Topgood and Councillor S Wilkes 


